
CURBSIDE SOLID WASTE/RECYCLE TIPS 

SOLID 
WASTE Proper cart placement helps drivers do their jobs safely and

efficiently. 

Here are some tips for proper cart placement: 

• Place all trash/recycle in bags before placing in the carts.

• Place your trash/recycle cart out for collection the NIGHT BEFORE your pick-up or the SAME 

DAY BY 6:30 a.m.

• If you have overflow trash/recycle each week, please call our office to add a second cart for an 

additional fee.

• Give the carts some room. Whether you have one or multiple carts, you should always leave a 

minimum of 2-3 feet between the cart and other objects (additional

carts, mailboxes, trees, etc.) Always ensure the carts are visible for the

driver to see and service.

• Trash/recycle carts need to be closer to street for the truck arm to

reach the can. All Waste Pro trucks use an automated arm to collect

the trash/recycle carts from the curb. It is very important that the carts

are not blocked by vehicles or other obstructions that can prevent the

truck's arm from easily reaching the carts.

• Extra trash/recycle or other bags can not be left outside of the

cart/s.

• Please keep lids closed on both trash/recycle carts to prevent litter from falling onto the street. If 

lid is not closed service WON'T be provided. 

• Carts should be placed with handle facing your house, wheels against the curb, and lid open 

towards the street.

Lids closed 2-3 feet apart no overflow of trash or recycle 
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